






LSCI NEWS CORNER
Coming Together

May-June 2024

Dear LSCI family,

Ah spring is finally here. Let’s take advantage of the great outdoors before the summer heat.

Happy to announce that we will purchase 2 Blacktop Grills for the Senior Center so we can have some
fun this summer and many more summers Barbecuing for our seniors.

Please contact Julie Gasper of the Sunshine Committee at (603) 548-2895 if you know of anyone who is
sick or home bound.

MEMBERS PLEASE READ

We are reorganizing our membership drive to be in line with the “My Senior Center System.” In the past
our membership drive began on June 1st of each year and concluded on May 31st of the following year.
LSCI Board of Directors and President have decided to update our yearly membership drive to be aligned
with the Londonderry Senior Center calendar and key tag system. As a result, you will not be receiving
your next membership renewal form until November 1, 2024. This means for this year only you will be
receiving 5 months of membership free. In 2025 we’ll be on track for our customary 12-month
membership drive cycle beginning each November. As has been our policy since LSCI inception, the
membership fee remains $10.00 per person.

We appreciate each and every one of our LSCI family and thank you for your cooperation and dedication
to the Londonderry Senior Center.

“It might do us good to remember from time to time that, while differing widely in the various bits we know,
in our infinite ignorance we are all equal”

Karl Popper

Bonnie Ritvo
President









Deborah M. Bailin, Esq.

603-600-5550
Bailin Sloat Law, PLLC

dbailin@bailinsloat.com
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• Financial Durable Powers of Attorney
• Health Care Advanced Directives
• Wills and Revocable Living Trusts
• Asset Protection Planning
• Qualifying for Medicaid
• Probate and Trust Administration

I ' m  H e r e  f o r  Y o u r  E s t a t e  P l a n n i n g  a n d  E l d e r  L a w  N e e d s

Ph: (603) 432-2801    Fx: (603) 432-0152
www.peabodyfuneralhome.com

Email: office@peabodyfuneralhome.com 

15 Birch Street  
Derry, NH 03038 

290 Mammoth Road
Londonderry, NH 03053
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Owners & Funeral Directors
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